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NW/VS/Eid 

 

22nd July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you are all well and I am passing on key information to you all at the end of the term and 

academic year.  School will close today after a successful year and we are determined to keep moving 

upward and forward.  There will be a number of summer schools for pupils over the summer in advance of 

the return to school on Monday 5th September. 

 

Results Days 

 

A level results day is Thursday 18th August and school will be open from 8.30am. These can be collected 

from the Community lounge entering school from the main entrance 

 

GCSE results day is Thursday 25th August and school will be open from 8.30am. These can be collected from 

the Community lounge entering school from the main entrance 

 

HAF Program  

 

The Summer HAF provides free activities and free school meals for Derby city eligible families, funded by 

the Department for Education. They are working with Community Action Derby to provide an active 

programme for the children to enjoy. The programme is targeting families who are eligible for 

benefitsrelated free school meals. Activity providers will also accept all families, but charges may apply. 

Further information is available via the link below  

Derby Holiday Activity and Food Programme - Derby City Council 

 

Safeguarding concerns 

 

If you are worried about a child at risk of harm over the summer, please inform Social Care: 

Derby City - 01332641172  

Derbyshire - 01629533190  

Our school email – safeguarding@bemrose.derby.sch.uk 

This monitored daily throughout the holidays should you need to update us on anything. Please do not rely 

on this in cases where you feel a child is at risk. If you have concerns about your child's wellbeing and would 

like support or advice, you can contact ChatHealth. This is a secure and confidential text messaging service 

for parents/carers and young people. It allows you to easily get in touch with a healthcare professional for 

https://www.derby.gov.uk/education-and-learning/extra-curricular-activities/derby-haf/
mailto:safeguarding@bemrose.derby.sch.uk
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advice and support. You don’t have to give your name if you don’t want to; you can still send a message to 

get advice or to chat with us about any worries you may have.  

If you are worried about a child at risk of harm over the summer, please inform Social Care: Derby City - 

01332641172 Derbyshire - 01629533190  

Start of Term 

 

The start of term for all pupils, Primary and Secondary is on Monday 5th September at the schools normal 

start time of 8.30am secondary or 8.40am primary. 

 

Uniform 

 

As per the school newsletter, link below,  we expect all pupils to be in full school uniform as below 

 

Bemrose Newsletter Summer 2 2022 – Bemrose 

 

For Secondary 

 

Boys Girls 

Blazer Blazer 

White shirt White shirt or blouse 

School tie School tie/School pin 

 Shalwar Kameez 

Black trousers Black trousers or skirt 

Black footwear Black Footwear 

 

For Primary 

 

Summer Easter to October Half Term  

• Yellow & white striped or checked dress 

 • Yellow polo shirt with Bemrose Logo  

• Black Shorts • All black footwear  

 

Winter October Half Term to Easter  

• White school shirt or blouse  

• V-Neck Sweatshirt or Cardigan with Bemrose logo  

• School tie  

• Black trousers or skirt  

• All black footwear  

 

School uniform can be purchased from: Uniform Direct 54 Babington Lane Derby DE1 1SX  01332 342569 

https://www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk/bemrose-newsletter-summer-2-2022/
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Can I conclude by wish you all a safe and enjoyable summer holidays and I look forward to seeing you all in 

September for the next part of our journey. 

 

Best regards 

 

Mr Neil Wilkinson 

Executive Headteacher 


